I write to object to the draft plans to build a crematorium on the Firs Farm Recreation ground or Church Street
Recreation Ground.

Both these sites are in heavily a populated area, both very close to existing school grounds and more
importantly, we need more open space for our future young population and therefore existing open spaces
must be protected and not built on.



